
Marin Knitters’ Guild  
Meeting Notes 

May 2023 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 

Lisa called the meeting to order at 10:10. 23 members and guests attended 
the meeting. 
 

2. NEW MEMBERS 
4 new guests attended the meeting, Caroline, Peggy, Sue and Paula. 
Welcome ladies! 

 
3. ANNOUNCMENTS 

After a very long time, in July, we will move back into our pre-pandemic 
meeting room at Corte Madera Town Center. To celebrate the occasion, we 
are planning to have a potluck during our July meeting. 

 
4. OLD BUSINESS 

• If you know members who have not attended a meeting for a long 
time, please let them know that we will be back to Corte Madera Town 
Center in July. 

• Marin County Fair website is up and running. 
 
5. NEW BUSINESS 

Benicia Senior Center has requested acrylic or washable yarn. If you have 
any in your stash and want to donate, please bring them to our next meeting. 

 
6. TREASURERS REPORT 

We have $2442 in our account and have paid the rent for 3 months for the 
Corte Madera Town Center. 

 
7. PROGRAM 

Sandee bought the book “Knitting Comfortably” by Carson Demers. She 
offered a wonderful workshop about ergonomics based on the book about 
how to sit and knit so we will not have back pain, shoulder pain, etc. Since 
we all found the workshop very informative, Sandee will continue her 
workshop at the June meeting.  
If interested, Carson Demers has many YouTube videos. Search for his 
name on YouTube to watch as many as you like. 
 

8. SHOW AND TELL 
We had a quick show and tell and saw quite a few wonderful projects. 


